
 

 

Thursday 19th October 2023 
      
Swimming lessons for Year 5 children 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you that Gateway has been set up to allow you to make your voluntary 
contribution towards the Year 5 swimming lessons.  
 
The payments have been set up so that the cost from 31st October to 26th March is spread across five 
months of payments, where the payment is £24 each month. There will be an additional option so 
that you will be able to pay the full amount if you prefer.  
 
To clarify, the payments are set out as follows: 
November: £24 
December: £24 
January: £24 
February: £24 
March: £24 
 
As part of the National Curriculum, swimming is a compulsory lesson for the children to partake in at 
school. However, your payments are voluntary contributions and we greatly appreciate every one 
that is made. In making your contribution, you are allowing the school budget to be used in other 
ways that will also benefit your child, including numerous resources, funded trips and experiences 
and the list goes on! 
 
Thank you for your support and we are sure the children are looking forward to their swimming 
lessons. 
 
Kind Regards 
Lodge Farm 
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